
 

Recognition agreement 
 

The PSA has been negotiating with the FIC to conclude the Recognition Agreement. The employer 

has, however, been delaying the entire process. 

 

The PSA on 23 November 2020 declared a dispute and the matter was referred to the CCMA for 

conciliation. 

 

The employer has now called an urgent meeting for 3 December 2020 to conclude the Recognition 

Agreement. 

 

Members will be updated on developments. 
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